RPA Hospital Redevelopment

GOVERNMENT

October 2024

Works notice: Thursday 3 October 2024
Missenden Road night works single-lane closure

From 8pm on Thursday 3 October to 5am on Friday 4 October 2024 a small section of Missenden Road will be
reduced to a single-lane near the intersection of Johns Hopkins Drive.

There will be traffic controllers on site to help people navigate the detours in place. Ambulance access will be
maintained for the duration of works and emergency vehicles will have right of way.

The nature of construction activities could be impacted by weather conditions or other utility factors and we will
notify you of any changes.

Key impacts

Small section of Missenden Road
reduced to single-lane

Traffic controllers on site and
detours in place

Ambulance access maintained
and given right of way
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More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities. For any
queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team.

Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

Phone (02) 9978 5901
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